
HUBERT GARNER Rod Sullivan Road Sanford, North Carolina 27330 
Telephone (919) 774-8003 

Fax (919) 774-1094 

Office of the Secretary 
Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington,D.C. 20555-0001 

November 9, 1999 

Dear Sir: 

In compliance with U. S. Nuclear Regulator Commission no. 11-99-50 dated October 19, 1999, 1 wish to speak at the Chapel Hill, NC meeting on December 8' between 7-9:30 P.M., in favor of CP&L's request to store spent fuel.  For the record, I am retired after serving more than 30 years in public education. The last 25 years were spent as Dean of Students at Central Carolina Community College, 
Sanford, NC.  

I am in my 7Vh year as a Lee County Commissioner, with two years as chair. I do not plan to speak for the Lee County Board of Commissioners; only as a private citizen whose family and farm are within 3 - 5 miles of the Harris Plant.  Thank you for holding a public hearing on this matter and allowing citizen input.  

Sincerely, 

Hubert Garner
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